
Attention Faculty of Agriculture Grad Students: 

The 2009 Annual Meeting of the Canadian Seed 

Growers’ Association will be held this year in 

Winnipeg, at The Fairmont Hotel.  It is our pleas-

ure to invite you to set up posters regarding 

your work the afternoon of Friday, July 10th 

from 1:00—4:00 in the Mezzanine of the hotel.  

Seed Grower and Industry delegates will be on 

hand to discuss your work.   

 

Following this, we invite you to join us for a BBQ 

and Goldeyes Baseball game at Canwest Park. 

 

Please contact the Manitoba Seed Growers’ Of-

fice with any questions and if interested please 

register before June 30th.  Go to 

www.seedgrowers.ca for full meeting details. 

 

Manitoba Seed 

Growers’ Assoc: 

Box 121, RR#3 

Carman, Manitoba 

R0G 0J0 

 

Phone:  

204-745-6274 

Email:  

manseed1@mts.net 


